
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 9, 2018 

 

Marc E. Wilkins, P.E., Director     email: mwilkins@nlrwu.com  

North Little Rock Wastewater Utility 

P.O. Box 17898 

North Little Rock, AR 72117 

 

RE:   NPDES Permit No.:  AR0020303; AR0020320; and AR0038288    

Response to CAO LIS 10-218 Termination Request 

   

Dear Mr. Wilkins: 

 

The Department received the eighth annual report for CAO LIS 10-218 dated February 6, 2018. 

The Report contained a request for termination of CAO LIS 10-218 based on the reduction of 

Sanitary Sewer Overflows (SSOs). While the City of North Little Rock has significantly reduced 

the number of SSOs, the Department requests the following additional information in order to 

complete our review:  

 

 An update to the 2011 Master Plan to reflect all completed projects. 

 A milestone schedule of projects identified in the 2011 Master Plan to be completed.  

 If any projects in the 2011 Master Plan have been deemed unnecessary, please specify 

those projects and why they are no longer needed.  

 

Please submit the requested information by June 29, 2018. Thank you for your attention to this 

matter. Should you have any questions feel free to contact me at 501-682-0639 or 

bailey.taylor@adeq.state.ar.us.  
 

Sincerely, 

 
Bailey Taylor 

Enforcement Analyst 

Office of Water Quality 

 

 

 

cc:       Ashley Massey, North Little Rock Wastewater Utility (amassey@nlrwu.com)  
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